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16 September 2024
Dear Fellow Principals,

Greetings from The Association of English Medium Secondary Schools! On behalf of the
Association, | would like to extend our best wishes to you and your family for a joyous Mid-
Autumn Festival.

Since its inception in the 1990s, the Association has been striving to promote the use of
English as the medium of instruction in schools, while liaising with the Education Bureau as
well as other school councils and education associations to share our views on changes in
education policies and related measures.

I am writing to invite secondary schools to renew their membership as Full Members or
Associate Members. You are also welcome to join us if you haven’t done so in the past.
Please complete the application or renewal by clicking the following link:

https://forms.gle/V4u2cEJ8Unx27cAG6

| look forward to seeing you at the Annual General Meeting, which will be held later in
November 2024. You will be informed of the details of the meeting in due course, so please
stay tuned.

Best Regards,

Chau Weizghu Maggie
Chairperson



